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02/06/2024
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
Re: Objection to Policy W4 Brooklands Farm Housing Development  
 
I am writing to express my strong objection to the proposed housing development on Brooklands Farm.  
 
Brooklands Farm is a valuable green space within Whitstable. 
The development of this land will result in the loss of a beautiful natural wildlife habitat and recreational space for 
residents. 
 
The infrastructure in this area simply cannot support such a massive explosion of housing. 
There will be not enough local facilities such as schools, doctors, pharmacies, dentists, play areas & open spaces to 
support this development. 
 
The traffic in this town is already appalling, so this influx of new residents and vehicles associated with this 
development, will further worsen the traffic flow, impacting on commutes, air quality and overall quality of life. 
 
Swalecliffe sewage works is already unable to cope with the existing demand, with sewage being pumped into the 
sea. This is totally unacceptable for a town famous for its seafood tradition. 
 
I have lived in Whitstable all my life and the town is being swamped by its ever expanding urbanisation. 
 
Enough is enough! This proposal is irresponsible.  
I urge you to listen to the people of Whitstable and carefully consider their objections. 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Jenny Hadler 
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